BUDGET WORKSHOP OCTOBER 23, 2018 7:00

NOTE TO PERSONS REVIEWING THIS DOCUMENT: THIS IS NOT A VERBATIM TRANSCRIPT. WHILE AN ATTEMPT HAS BEEN MADE TO DOCUMENT PERTINENT POINTS, THESE MINUTES CONTAIN ONLY A SUMMARY OF THE DISCUSSION AND VOTING.

The workshop began at 7:00 pm with Mayor Gilkey, all council members and Cheryl Loeffler present. Cheryl presented the council with the five-year comparison report for the General and Street Funds. Line items were reviewed and suggestions made for the 2019 budget.

There was discussion of ways to fund a major street improvement project and what type of improvements would be feasible. It was suggested that the Transportation Improvement Board, Spokane County Roads and Custom Spray be contacted about the cost of different applications. The collected utility tax is one avenue to fund this project.

Next workshop will be Nov 15th at 6:00

KayDee Gilkey, Mayor

Cheryl Loeffler, Clerk Treasurer